
 

Home Learning - Week 10 

His week we have started to learn about light and dark.  We have read the story of the Owl Babies.  

You may like to watch the story using this link .https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPQRiSTYFHo 

This week we have… 

 Learn to retell the story of the Owl Babies by acting it out using our story telling spoons. 

 Learnt the sounds j v w x and have written and read CVC words using these sounds.  We learnt 

some more ‘tricky words’ (words we can’t sound out) go and no. 

 Explored light, dark and shadows using torches in our dark den. 

 Explored mark making using feathers and paint. 

 Use junk modelling and collage materials to create owl puppets to retell the story. 

 In Maths we have been learning to double and halve numbers. 

Notes/Reminders: 

Don’t forget to wear your PE kit on Monday.   

Christmas Craft Workshop Afternoon - Thursday 7th December 1:30-3pm  

Parents are invited to join in with some Christmas crafts and activities in Codden and Taw 

classes.  (Due to numbers this session is only for children who attend Codden Class or Pre-School on 

Thursday Afternoon due to space). 

 
Home Learning Task: Week two of a two-week project … 

Please continue with the two-week nursery rhyme project set last week… 

Next Wednesday we will be celebrating National nursery Rhyme week with an exciting visit from 

Jiggy Wrigglers! In preparation for this please could you think about what your favourite nursery 

rhyme is and make a prop/puppet etc to bring into class next week to help you retell the nursery 

rhyme.  For example… for Incy Wincy spider you could make a spider puppet, for I can sing a rainbow 

you could draw or paint a rainbow or Five currant buns you could make real or playdough buns! Please 

bring into class w/c Monday 20th November. 

 

If you would like to listen to some Nursery Rhymes for Inspiration the BBC schools radio Website 

has some great video’s/animations to watch.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-songs-index/zhwdgwx 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPQRiSTYFHo


 Don’t forget to keep reading your guided reading book every night if possible.   

 

Have a lovely weekend, Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 


